
From: Stevens, Brian
Sent: 6/9/2014 1:34:26 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Drought Resolution

Hi Meredith:

Do you have a quick moment to chat? If so, what’s your number? I wanted to chat quickly
about the drought resolution.

Thanks,

Brian Stevens
Energy Industry Advisor to the Commission President

California Public Utilities Commission, Executive Division

T: 415-703-2148, E: brc@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 09, 2014 11:22 AM 
To: Stevens, Brian 
Subject: RE: Drought Resolution

Brian,
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Here is the latest update from Cal Fire.

Thanks,

Meredith

From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 11:47 AM
To: Stevens, Brian (brian.stevens@cpuc.ca.qov)
Subject: Drought Resolution

Brian,

Here is the latest weekly drought update from CalFire per our discussion.

Thanks,

Meredith
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